
Pardon Our Dust 

 

Minor construction has started at Nova High School and will be in full swing by April 15, 2019.  The single 

point entrance for Nova High and Nova Middle has been started in the front parking lot located on the 

west side of the school and will run from March 19, 2019 thru July 1, 2019.  Both building 6 (Tech 1) and 

building 15 (Band/Music area) will be under construction from April 10, 2019 thru September 30, 2019.  

For safety and security of students and staff temporary fencing will be placed around both buildings as 

well as the basketball area located on the south side of the high school. During this phase of 

construction roofing, fire alarms, electrical and many room upgrades will be taking place and teachers 

will be relocated.  Thank you for your patience as Nova High goes through this journey over the next 

several years. 


